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Hello,

My name is Amber Ferreira. [ am a resident of Trumbull. I am emailing today to request support
for Bill 3471 ending qualified immunity. Qualified immunity makes it difficult to hold officials,
like law enforcement officers, liable for violating a person's civil rights, prevents justice to
countless families, and hurts victims of violence specifically our African American communities.
Please vote for this bill to help our community and reform law enforcement.

Thank you,
Amber Ferreira
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